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Jason Reid                       August 15, 2022 
Secretary-Treasurer School District 63 
2125 Keating Cross Road 
Saanichton, BC  V8M 2A5              Via email: jreid@saanichschools.ca 
 
Dear Mr. Reid 
 
Re:   Request for Highschool Student Greeters – 2022 General Local and School Board Elections 
 
As you are aware, the General Local and School Board Elections will be held on Saturday, October 15, 2022 
to elect one Mayor, eight Councillors and two SD63 School Trustees. The District of Central Saanich would 
like to engage students and future voters in the upcoming election process and we are looking for students 
to work as ‘greeters’ at our various voting locations. 
 

Greeters will be responsible for welcoming the voter into the voting location and directing them to the 
appropriate staff to receive their ballot. They may also be required to take on other related duties as 
directed by the Presiding Election Official.  
 

This will be a paid position- $125 for a six-hour shift from either 8 a.m. to 2 p.m. OR 2 p.m. to 8 p.m. on 
Saturday, October 15, 2022. Students will also be required to attending a one-hour training session prior 
to working on General Voting Day – these sessions will be either Tuesday, September 20 from 6:30 p.m.-
8:30 p.m. or Monday, September 26 from 10 a.m. – 12 p.m. Voting locations will be at: Municipal Hall (1903 
Mount Newton Cross Road); Cultural Center (1209 Clarke Rd); and Keating Elementary (6843 Central 
Saanich Rd). The qualifications for this position are as follows: 

- Must be 16 years of age or older 
- Must not be related to or involved in the campaign for any of the candidates 
- Good communications skills 
- A second language would be helpful 

 

It would be appreciated if you could circulate this request within your secondary schools. Attached is an 
application form that each student will be asked to complete by Thursday, September 15, 2022. The 
completed form can be emailed to elections@csaanich.ca  
 

That you in advance, and please let me know if you have any questions regarding the above. I can be 
reached at 250.544.4202.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Emilie Gorman 
Chief Election Officer 
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